
Vladimir Pentjuh
“Quiet Evening”
Oil on Canvas
30” x 40”

Petras Lukosius
“Sunset in the Forest”
Oil on Canvas
30” x 40”

Henry Asencio
“Unfolding Passions”
Oil on Canvas
24” x 18”

Voytek
“On the Way”
Mixed Media on Marine Chart
34” x 28”

Vasilliy Petrovich Kossenkov
“Last Snow Moscow”
Oil on Canvas
25.5” x 31.5”

Walt Horton
“Repentance”
Bronze
4 ft

Martin Eichinger
“Whirlwind”
Bronze
3/4 Life
(Also available Size)
37” x 59”

Fedor Zakharov
“Lilac, 1980”
Oil on Canvas
35” x 27”

Igor Raikhline
“Fall Showers”

Oil on Canvas
35.5” x 35.5”

Alexander A. Kolotilov
“Russian Landscape”
Oil on Canvas
25.5” x 39”

Vladimir Pavolich Krantz
“In the Old Park”
Oil on Panel
19.75” x 27.5”

Mitch Caster
“In the Kingdom of Snow”
Oil on Canvas
24” x 36”

Alexander Dubovsky
“Stary Arbat, Moscow”
Oil on Canvas
23.75” x 31.5”

Richard Riverin
“� e Old Farm Winter Night
Oil on Canvas
24” x 30”

Vladimir Motov
“Haystack”
Oil on Canvas
24” x 36”
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ARTISTS IN RESIDENCE
We cordially invite you to meet these artists in 
the gallery on the following dates from 4–8PM

Michael Flohr
“Le Petit Paris, Breckenridge”

Oil on Canvas | 30” x 40”

“Light of my Life”
Bronze  |  14”H x 9”W x 15”D

Vladimir Nasonov
“Paris Lights” | Oil on Canvas | 24” x 30”

“Nevada Sidewinder”
Watercolor on Paper  |  30.5”x 22.5”

Caroll Forseth
“Maroon Bells”
Oil on Canvas
36” x 48”

Marianne Caroselli
“Happily Ever After”
Bronze
221”H x 22”W

Robert Hagan
“Longing for Home”
Oil on Canvas
36” x 48”

Gantner
“Sand and Sails”
Oil on Canvas
24” x 30” 421 S. Main Street   |   PO Box 1158

Breckenridge, CO 80424   |   (970) 453-9500

WWW.BRECKENRIDGEFINEART.COM

ANGELA MIA DE LA VEGA
January 24 and 25

BRADLEY CHANCE HAYS
February 28 and March 1

Dear Collectors and Friends of the Arts,
It is that wonderful time of year again when the snow is � ying, 
the sun is peeking out regularly most days and the ski slopes are 
getting a major amount of snow. You should be here enjoying it 
with us!

We here at Breckenridge Fine Art Gallery are looking forward 
to seeing all our wonderful clients from the past and of course 
meeting new ones as they come in this winter.

We’re eagerly anticipating a major winter of skiing, � ne dining and 
above all, art collecting. In the beautiful Rockies we call home, the 
spectacular views have been well captured by several of our best 
artists who have spent hours out in the cold getting just the right 
color and composition to capture a major memory for your home. 
What makes some of these lovely artworks even better is that 
snow and blue skies are all around. � is makes for a very colorful 
contrast of white snow against a brilliant blue sky, all on one 
canvas. You will be delighted to see these fabulous new works.

We have just begun to show several new artists who are every 
experienced and well known in other parts of the world. You will 
be delighted to see the fresh new approach to � gurative as well as 
landscape painting as done by these new artists. Please stop by for 
hot tea or rich co� ee and we will be glad to bring you up to date 
on the latest news in the art world. And of course tempt you with 
some fabulous new pieces from exotic places.

Hope to see you soon,
Kind regards,

James G. Tylich
Owner, Vail Fine Art Gallery


